
 
 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY REMINDER 
 
 

SAFE HANDLING OF COREGAS 6-PACKS 
 
 
 
Coregas reminds you of the need to ensure the safe handling of Coregas 6-packs, 
especially in cases where uneven ground and inexperienced forklift operators are 
involved. 
 
Please ensure that you follow these practices in handling 6-packs: 
 

• 6-packs should be transported only when securely strapped within cylinder 
pallets. 

 
• 6-packs should not be removed from cylinder pallets. 
 
• 6-packs should be moved using a pallet jack or forklift only. 
 
• When moving a 6-pack with a pallet jack or forklift, the tines should reach 

fully through the 6-pack so support is provided to the framework of the 
pack. 

 
• 6-packs should be handled carefully to avoid frame or manifold damage. 
 
• The weight distribution on forklift tines should be even to avoid instability. 
 
• 6-packs should be stored on solid, level ground. 

 
Please contact your local sales representative or our Customer Service team if
you have any questions about the safe handling of Coregas 6-packs.
 
Customer Services 
Coregas Pty Ltd 
Phone: 1800 807 203 
E-mail: customer.services@coregas.com.au 
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